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Senaul Haque <senaulhaque68@gmail.com>

ICUH Scholarship Notification
Kiera Bloch <kbloch@nyam.org> Wed, Jun 21, 2017 at 5:23 AM
To: A Jayaraman <anuja.jayaraman@gmail.com>

Greetings!

I am so pleased to inform you, on behalf of the International Society of Urban Health and the
Scientific Committee for the International Conference on Urban Health that you have received a
scholarship to attend the 2017 Conference in Coimbra, Portugal. 

Please see the attached letter with more details. Furthermore, when responding with your
acceptance or non-acceptance, include your reference number (abstract number). For
example: REF NO: ICUH2017_0001. 

Thanks very much and I look forward to your prompt response. 

All the best, 

Kiera Bloch 

Secretariat for the International Society of Urban Health 
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